April 28, 2008

Dear Ms. Garrett,

Please find attached Cameron’s progress report for earth science.  I have highlighted the work that he can still make up and turn in for credit.  Although his progress report looks discouraging, if Cameron can get his work completed and turned in, he should be able to pass the class.  Please try to encourage Cameron not to give up.  I want him to be successful in my class, and I’m sure his other teachers feel the same.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at school at 410-677-5141 or email me at akolling@wcboe.org.  Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Allison Kollinger

Earth science teacher

